Vi

November 10, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

RE: Kingston Hydro EB-2015-0083

As noted in our letter dated November 3, 201 5, please find attached
an amended settlement proposal which reflects the Ontario Energy
Board’s Decisions issued November 6, 2015 in proceedings EB-
2015-0073 and EB-2015-0108.

The only change to the original settlement proposal is the removal of
part c) which commences on line 31 of page 5 and ends on line 1 of
page 6.

Sincer

#

Randy Murphy
Chief Financial Officer
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